
If you are doing this for more than 28
days you are required by law to tell
Children and Family Services

To notify us please contact 
Telephone: 01482 448 879 or
visit our website: www.hull.gov.uk
EHASH Portal: CYP Hub www.hull.gov.uk

Are you looking after 
someone else's child?

Alternative languages available by accessing the QR Code

http://www.hull.gov.uk/
https://childrensportallive.hullcc.gov.uk/web/portal/pages/home

